
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR  
MODIFIED DESIGN-BUILD SERVICES FOR THE 

COMMUNITY CENTRES 
 

The Urban Development Corporation of Trinidad and Tobago Limited (UDeCOTT) issued the Request for 
Proposals (RFPs) for Modified Design-Build Services for the Community Centres listed below on October 
25, 2024. 

1. Damarie Community Centre  

2. Lower El Dorado Community Centre  

3. La Seiva Community Centre  

In accordance with Section 33.4 of the Public Procurement and Disposal of Public Property Act 2015 (as 
amended), which states: 

‘A procuring entity shall promptly publish a notice of the cancellation of the procurement in the same 
manner and place in which the original information regarding the procurement proceedings was 
published, and return any tenders or proposals that remain unopened at the time of the decision to the 
respective suppliers and contractors’. 

In this regard, UDeCOTT regrets to inform that the RFPs for Modified Design-Build Services for the 
Community Centres listed above have been cancelled due to the proponents' inability to meet the 
required technical and material specifications outlined in the RFPs. 

We would like to sincerely thank you for your interest in this tender. 
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